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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Strive for Five reading competition: 
Well done to our Year 6 pupils who have won the Strive for Five competition for two consecutive 
weeks now with scores of 90% and 95%. It is wonderful that our oldest pupils in school are being 
such great reading role models. Well done! 
 
Wheelchair basketball: 
Nat, and some of his Carlisle wheelchair basketball team, will be back in school tomorrow to deliver 
wheelchair basketball sessions with all our pupils, including Nursery. Please can all children come to 
school dressed in their outdoor PE kits. Nat and his team are fantastic with the children and they 
always really enjoy the sessions. Photos to follow…. 
 
Harvest Service in Christ Church: 
Our Harvest Service in Christ Church will be held on Wednesday 11th October at 9.30-10.30am. Each 
class from Reception up to Year 6 will take a turn at performing a Harvest themed song or poem – all 
parent/carers and family members are most welcome to attend. We will be collecting non-perishable 
food items such as tinned food, dried pasta, rice, cereal which will be donated to the local food bank 
after the service. If you wish to make a donation, you can either send it into school with your child, or 
bring it along to the service. It is a very worthy cause.  
 
Forest School resources appeal: 
Thank you for your kind donations to support Forest School sessions so far. The children are enjoying 
using our outdoor mud kitchens, but we are now running quite short of kitchen utensils to go with the 
kitchens. If you have any unwanted kitchen items you could donate, they would be greatly received 
and appreciated. We are on the lookout for:  

• Metal spoons  

• Utensils  

• Trays  

• Pans  
(Preferably metal rather than plastic/nothing sharp or broken). 
 
KABS Wonka Bars: 
KABS are still taking orders for their Wonka bars – some of which include a golden ticket! The link to 
make your order is: 
https://forms.office.com/e/XyZV9HccRT 
You have until the 6th October to get your yummy orders in.  
 

Wk 18/09/2023   

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 100.0% 0.0% 

Haystacks 96.67% 3.33% 

Barrow 98.95% 1.05% 

Dodd 96.09% 3.91% 

Blencathra 90.63% 9.38% 

Skiddaw 85.91% 14.09% 

   

Friday 22/09/2023 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Maxx Potts 

Year 1 Sam Motley 

Year 2 Harry Jackson 

Year 3 Ollie Shaw 

Year 4 Calvin Skillen 

Year 5 Euan Anderson 

Year 6 Jack Morris 

https://forms.office.com/e/XyZV9HccRT
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Date error in KABS Newsletter: 
Apologies – the recent KABS Newsletter contained a small date error. The Christmas Market will be 
held on the 10th of November and not the 11th of November which was stated in the letter.  
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and so 
please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Tuesday 26th September – Wheelchair Basketball for all pupils – Outdoor PE kits will be 
required on this day 

• Thursday 28th September 9.30-11am – Year 6 REACT Science show at Lakes College, 
Workington 

• Friday 6th October – Year 1/Year 2 Muncaster Castle visit 

• Wednesday 11th October 9.30-10.30am – Harvest service in Christchurch for pupils in 
Reception – Year 6 

• Thursday 12th October 7pm - KABS AGM meeting @ Broughton Craggs 

• Friday 13th/Monday 16th / Tuesday 17th October – KS2 trip to Roman museum, Maryport 

• Thursday 19th October 5-8pm – KABS Halloween disco 

• Friday 20th October – Break up for half-term 
 
Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  

 
 
 

 


